E2/9

1st. March, 1961.

The Resident Engineer, Ministry of Works, NEW PLYMOUTH.

Dear Sir,

Old Albert Road.

The Council may be considering carrying out some improvements to the surface of Old Albert Road (road leading off Junction Road to New Plymouth City Council Power House). However, your Department may have some plans for the reconstruction of the entrance to this road which could have some bearing on the matter, and I would be pleased to have your advice on this at your earliest convenience.

Yours faithfully,

R.W. Struthers, County Engineer.